
Class 1 Newsletter 
Important Reminders 

Our PE days are on a Monday 

and Tuesday. We are asking for 

your children to come dressed in 

their PE kits for these days.   
A Message from Mrs Duppa 

We are fast approaching the Summer term so we have a few 

things we need to practise before we get there.  

We will be sending home practise sheets for remembering our 

number bonds to 10. It would really help if you can do this with 

your children at the same time as their reading books.  

Thank you for all your support so far… It really helps us to get 

the best from your children.  

Home Experiences  

You can either choose things from the 

home experience booklet and/or you 

may like to have a go at the home-

work which is put on to Class Dojo. 

You can upload photos on to your 

child’s portfolio to share with the 

class. 

Our Learning -  

Spring 2nd Half 2024 

“What happened before?” 

During this term we will look at things from the past including 

when we were younger, memories, special objects, toys from the 

past, Royal family in connection with the King’s Coronation, 

Space and household items from the past.  

Reading Challenge 

This term we are asking you to 

read with your child at least 10 

minutes EVERYDAY.  

We will be checking Reading      

Diaries and giving your child a 

sticker and a new book to take 

home and keep if they complete 

their book mark!  
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